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Dear Blaise families,

Today, I am very excited to be writing to you with more details about the celebration events and Rewards
Experiences that will take place in July.

The celebration events are as follows:

Enrichment Showcase - Tuesday 11th July - invitations will be sent to parents whose children attend our
Enrichment offer.

The Rewards experiences are as follows:

100% attendance for the whole year: Wild Place visit and lunch provided at TGI Friday’s.
Students will come to school in full Blaise High School PE kit.

BRONZE Reward Experience: Cinema Experience, with drink and popcorn provided or Inflatable Obstacle
Course Experience.
Students will come to school in full Blaise High School PE kit if taking part in the Inflatable Obstacle Course
Experience.

SILVER Reward Experience: Zorb Football Experience or Bowling Experience and lunch for a select number
of students with accessibility arrangements.
Students will come to school in full Blaise High School PE kit.

GOLD Reward Experience: Go Karting Experience with lunch provided at ZaZa Bazaar or Bowling
Experience and lunch for a select number of students with accessibility arrangements.
Students will come to school in full Blaise High School PE kit.

Golden Ticket draw winner and 100% Attendance for the Term draw winner: £50 Family Takeaway
Voucher.

Permissions will be accepted by Parent Pay only. If you are not yet set up on Parent Pay then please contact
copperstoner@blaisehighschool.co.uk. Parents will receive more information about the Rewards
Experience their child is able to attend on Wednesday 12th July.
Please note that at all times in which children are not on rewards they will be in lessons and learning. We
will teach our curriculum all the way to the last day of term and expectations will remain the same
throughout.

Yours sincerely,

Ms S Bate
Assistant Headteacher - Character

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride
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